Frilling, Tara

From: Mary Lou Sanders <mljesandersd@snet.net>

Sent: Friday, May 08, 2015 7:12 PM

To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com
Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

Mfr. Chairman and members of the committee:

It isn't easy to run a state or a business or a household with a limited income.

However, those of us who are NOT in government know that if we do NOT have the money available for certain items,
we must wait until we do. We do NOT have the ability to go elsewhere unless to a bank to borrow the money. My
response sounds so simple when | know it isn't. However, lawmakers need to work together for the good of all those
who elected them. Never a "yes" or "no" based on politics.

Good luck and thank you for your time.

Mary Lou Sanders <mljesandersd@snet.net>
322 Glen Street
New Britain




